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Only six days till the big election and our meeting was abuzz with chants of

Hillary, Hillary, we All Love Hillary. Some of the members were dancing an “Ar- Up CoO mlng

kansas Jig” while the women m the Club started a conga line snaking through the

room signing “For She’s a Jolly Good Woman”. Longtime liberal Republicans Mike Events

Marxer and Norm Record were trying to organize a January trip to Washington DC
so they could be present at the historic inauguration and bring back souvenir statues
and T-shirts for the rest of us and Leon Bergeron called with support while criss-
crossing the Upper Peninsula attending “Michigan Militia for Hillary™ rallies.

It just warms my heart to see how so many of the Republicans 1n this club have
come together in support of what will be our first lady president. I know for a fact November 21st
that Dr. Paul is looking forward to a new “Hillary Care’ with a single server. Festival of Trees!

Remember, if you know someone that mistakenly voted for Trump by absentee
ballet it’s not too late to have them go to their city clerk’s office and change that

vote to “Hillary”. December 7th
After about an hour of rachis celebrating and calls of “Donald for Prison” Kiwanis
Linda managed to get the crowd under control long enough for Committee Meetings Christmas Party

and a Board of Directors meeting. Passed were a number of donations and a resolu-
tion to make Adrienne’s boss at Boors Head an honorary member.

Cherry Hill Church Food Pantry, $400 from Community Service.

Circle K Fundraiser for Penrickton, $150 from Community Service

Mariners Inn, $500 from Community Service

Executive Women International, $500 from Youth Services

Brick by Book reading project, $400 by Young Children

Salina School Holiday Party, $800 by Young Children

Salvation Army donation 2nd vote, $2,500 by Earmarks

Alzheimer’s Association in memory of Richard Nettlow’s father, $100 from the
Flower Fund.

“American youth attributes much more importance to arriving at driver's license age
than at voting age.”

Love & Kisses

Babydoll

The Weeks Ahead

Nov. 9th will be an “in-service” luncheon & I apologize I didn’t get where... too many voices talking...

Nov. 11th President Linda asked Daisy to represent us in the handing out of the scholarship for the Dearborn Symphony.

November 16th - Terry Shaw from the Sierra Club will give us pointers on how to survive during the upcoming toilet paper manufacturers strike. Remember
the Sierra Club motto, “One sheets enough if you really dig deep”.

Nov. 21st is the Festival of Trees! Sign-up sheet on Treasurer's table to volunteer .
November 23rd — Thanksgiving Eve, no regular meeting, Roundtable in the Lounge.

Dec. 7th VP John shared the Christmas Party will be held at the Dearborn Country Club. He has a special friend that will be playing the piano and I hear that
there is a Christmas Sing-a-Long... VP John also encouraged everyone to bring your spouse or significant other to enjoy our Christmas event.



